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Item 5 – Public Participation 
Wiltshire Local Transport Plan 2011-2026 – Car Parking Strategy (item 6) 

 
 
Statement from Mr and Mrs Larden 
 
We wish to complain about the proposed increase in parking charges in 
Devizes. This will adversely affect the prosperity of our Town. We do not wish 
to see any more empty shops than we already have. Drivers should be 
encouraged to park in Station Road. Why are you spending taxpayers money 
on Consultants who are no doubt being paid exorbitant fees!? 
 


